
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructs to
report on the inspection interim results relative to causing harm to the
health of a young child in Kamchatka Krai

 

  

On December 17, the driver of the snowplow did not notice the boy who was nearby and covered
him with snow, this happened on one of the streets of the Vilyuchinsk city during snow removal. The
child was injured as a result of the incident. Currently there is no threat to the child's life. The
Investigating Authorities of the Russian Investigative Committee for Kamchatka Krai organized a
pre-investigative inspection on this.

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed Mr. V.V Kulakov, Head of the
Investigative Directorate for Kamchatka Krai, to submit a report on the interim results of the
inspection.
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